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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Highway 413
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 8:13:45 AM

 
 
 
From: Brian Skerrett  
Sent: Sunday, December 01, 2024 6:05 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Highway 413

 

 
 
 
 

Dear Councillor Iafrate, 
I believe that diverting truck traffic to the 407 is the fiscally
responsible response to congestion on the Toronto and area
highways.
Building new highways costs an exorbitant amount of taxpayers
dollars, paves over greenland and farmland and valuable water
recharge areas, and supports undesirable sprawl.
There is little evidence to show that new highways would relieve a
significant amount of congestion.

The farmland argument should be enough to stop this plan since it is
so vital to our survival. 

 
I fully support the City of Vaughan's proposal to conduct a Feasibility
Study for Hwy 407.
 

Thank you for your efforts on behalf of Ontario citizens.

Brian Skerrett 

 Ash St.

Eden Mills, Ontario
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